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Mai Vang - Fwd: 1184 East 7th

From: Racquel Naylor
To: Vang, Mai

Date: 5/8/2012 12:36 PM
Subject: Fwd: 1184 East 7th

>>> Scott Renstrom 5/8/2012 11:56 AM >>>

Karen DuPaul called to convey her organization's desire to keep this structure from being demolished. The
stated reasons were as follows:

1. The family that owned the original meat market at this location was very influential in the neighborhood.
2. It's a quaint little building with lots of character.

3. There's not many of this type of building left.

They recognize it needs work but believe it is worth saving.

Thanks,

Scott Renstrom
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